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WELCOME SUMMER 

Summer has finally arrived.  We’ve had more than our share of rain but the sun is 
beginning to prevail and with summer that comes all the activities we enjoy in our 
community. 

ANNUAL CRAB FEAST on AUGUST 3 from 4PM-7PM 

Event is at the beach area under shade trees.  Tents, tables and chairs are provided. 

Bring family and friends for an afternoon of feasting and fun.  All are welcome. 
Price is the same as last year and covers the cost of crabs, a meat entrée and corn on the 
cob.  $25/person (13 years and older) 
 $10/child (6-12 years old) 
 No charge for children 5 years old and younger 

Bring a side dish or dessert to share and the beverage of your choice. To be sure we have 
a good mix of sides and desserts, we are asking that if your last name begins with  
 A-M:  bring a dessert 
 N-Z:   bring a side dish 

Contact Kathie Koster (410-275-8629 or 410-441-0289(cell) or 
     Rose Kannuck (302-893-3082) 

Payment is needed by July 27 to determine quantity of crabs, meat and corn to purchase. 
Payment may be mailed to WVSCA, 18 Short Road, Earleville, MD 21919. Make 
checks payable to WVSCA Activities.   Must reach mailbox by July 27. 

 BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR 

We are asking everyone to be aware of the rules and guidelines of the community.  They 
are published on the back page of the community directory.  As a reminder, be aware that 
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swimming and boating are at your own personal liability and that parents are responsible 
for their children.  This is especially important in the use of golf carts.  Children and teens 
as well as adults need to be cautious of speed and stopping/slowing at intersections. 

Fire pits are allowed; however, please be aware of the size of the fire and the wind.  We 
often have wind conditions that can be dangerous and fire pits should not be used.  No 
other fires are permitted. 

Noise at night and in early morning can disturb neighbors. Please keep music at a 
reasonable level and be aware that voices carry, especially at night.   

The open space and beach areas are in an environmental protected zone.  No motor 
vehicles including ATV type vehicles are allowed.  Exceptions are designated parking 
areas and maintenance vehicles. 

Dogs are to be kept on leashes and we ask that owners clean up after their dogs. 

ELECTIONS OF OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

Several officers and directors will be elected this year.  Following are the open positions: 

Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Directors for East, West and Central Districts, and 
two At Large Directors. East District is the area east and north of North Street; Central is 
the area bounded by Low Street, Basin Road and South Drive; West is area bounded by 
South Drive, Bluff Road, and Basin Drive up to Low Street.   

Anyone who is a shareholder and is current in payment of fees is eligible.  Please contact 
Ed Lavin (410-275-8889) who is chair of the election committee or Valerie Woodruff 
(302-242-1573) who is president of the Association. 
  Must notify of interest by August 1. 

ANNUAL MEETING:  AUGUST 24 at 9AM 

Plan to attend the annual meeting on August 24 at 9 AM at the Community Building.  
Business of the Association will be conducted.  We will vote on the Annual Budget and 
Election of Officers will be completed.  It is important that all shareholders participate. 

If you are not a shareholder and wish to purchase a share, please contact Valerie 
Woodruff or Judy Ryzner. 


